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Dear Mr. Mandaville, 
  
My name is Katelyn Abarbanel, and I'm a grade 12 chemistry student. Me and my lab partner, Nicole, are doing a project 
on water testing, and we were wondering if you have more extensive data 
on lakes in HRM than is outlined on your website. We're especially interested in metal content and pH of the water and 
would like to compare our findings with data that has already been gathered, if possible. We live in the Spryfield area and 
wish to test Chocolate Lake, Williams Lake, Colpitt Lake, Purcell's Pond, Long Lake and Kidston Lake. If you can help us 
we'd be extremely grateful. 
  
Thanks for your time, 
Katelyn 
 
 

You could win $1000 a day, now until May 12th, just for signing in to Windows Live Messenger. Check out 
SignInAndWIN.ca to learn more! 


